These are the minutes from the November 23, 2020 Zoom meeting of the Hanover Board of
Health. Present were Mr. John Dougherty - Board Member, Ms. Delshaune Flipp — Board
Member, Mrs. Diane Sawin — Board Member, Mrs. Kimberly Dixon — Health Agent, Mr.
William Barrett — Asst. Health Agent, Mrs. Nancy Funder - Public Health Nurse

Having a quorum, Mr. Dougherty motioned to open the meeting at 4:30 p.m., Mrs. Sawin
seconded, all in favor.

Surveillance and Reporting: Nancy Funder, Public Health Nurse updated the Board regarding
surveillance and reporting for Covid-19 cases. With cases increasing in Town, the nurses are
working diligently to follow up with any reported cases.

Restaurants Mask Policy: The Board continues to enforce the mask policy with warnings as
necessary. Fines will be implemented if complaints regarding masks are not resolved. At this
point in time, all issues regarding masks have been resolved without having to fine any local
establishments.

Ms. Flipp moved to adjourn, Mr. Dougherty second; so voted unanimously. Meeting adjourned
at 5:02 p.m. ’
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